



Beverford District Primary School Newsletter

20 School Rd Beverford 3590 Phone 50376622 Fax 50376844 Mobile 0409 329763 Email demorton.phillip.a@edumail.vic.gov.au www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au

21.7.2016

Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday

Lunch orders. Every Friday.

<u>Calendar Term 3</u>		
Monday, August 1	Milo and slice day at school	
Tuesday, August 9 evening	Extravaganza	
Tuesday, August 9 10.00am	Extravaganza rehearsal	
Wednesday August 17	School Council meeting 7.00pm	
Tuesday, August 30	Athletic sports all grades	
Monday Sept 12 to Wednesday Sept 14	Hall's Gap camp	
Friday, September 16	Last day of term 2.20pm finish	

Extravaganza Tickets

This year there is only one night of performances. Tickets will be in demand. The school provides all performers with tickets. All other ticket purchases need to be bought through the Swan Hill Information Centre in person or by phone 5032 3033.

I have an unnamed payment from the Bendigo Bank titled "school fees", if you made a payment on July 4th, could you please contact the school. Thank you Lois

Fruit Fly Trap Distribution

As a fundraiser the school is delivering fruit fly traps. The school received \$2 per trap dekivered. More information in next week's newsletter.

Sale of laptops \$25 with operating system only. The school has 12 laptops for sale. They are 6 years old. Let us know if you would like to purchase one.

Halls Gap- Grampians Camp

Monday Sept 12 to Wednesday Sept 14

There is a difference in the cost of the camp due to the activities being undertaken.

P 1 2 \$150

3 4 5 6 \$185 (includes high ropes course and abseiling)

The camp is 'Norval' and their website is www. http://uccamping.org.au/norval.

Halls Gap Camp...please complete and return to school by Friday, July 29.

Family Name		
Student's Name	Will attend camp	Will not attend camp

Parent Opinion Surveys

- A survey is attached for each family.
- The survey is designed to take no more than 20 minutes to complete and your feedback and opinions play an important role in making our school the best it can possibly be.
- Please be assured that your responses are completely confidential. The survey is conducted anonymously and it is important to us that you complete the survey as honestly as possible.
- Your comments in the final, open-ended question will be scanned and provided back to the school.
- When completed please seal your survey in the envelope provided and write your child's name and year
 level on the back of the envelope. Your child's name will only be used to record you have returned the
 survey. The sealed envelope will not be opened by the school but will be sent to an independent
 organisation for collation and reporting.
- The results will be shared with parents via the School Council later in the year. Please return your completed survey to school by Friday, 29th July 2016.

Pre Prep 2016

For those children starting preps in 2017 we are having Pre prep sessions at school on Mondays from 9 to 10am. Starting next Monday

The grade 6 students have received information packs today from the Swan Hill College. Please complete and return relevant sheets to school.

Mowing Roster					
August 7	Tim van Liessum	October 2	Rohan Shadbolt		
August 28	Kirsty Thompson	October 16	Brett Moloney		
September 18	Caffrey Family	October 30	Gibson Family		
Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowingdon't see you doing it but it is much appreciated.					
We would greatly appreciate more families to join our mowing roster. Please give me a call.					